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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF REDMOND 

 

Microsoft RedWest Temporary Parking Lot: 

File Number LAND-2014-00150 

 
 The City of Redmond City Council will hold a Public Hearing in the City Hall Council Chambers, 

15670 NE 85
th
 Street, Redmond, Washington, on May 20, 2014, at 7:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter 

as possible, on: 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Long –Term Temporary Use Permit for use of an existing 341-stall 

temporary employee parking lot for a period of up to two years. 
 

 PROJECT LOCATION:  NE 51
st
 Street and 148

th
 Avenue NE 

 

SIZE OF SUBJECT AREA IN ACRES:  3 

 

APPLICANT:  Microsoft 

   
All persons are invited to comment in person at the hearing, or in writing prior to the hearing, to the 

Planning Department at City Hall, P.O. Box 97010, Redmond, Washington, 98073-9710.  

Telephone number: (425) 556-2440, Fax Number: (425) 556-4242, or e-mail 

planningcommission@redmond.gov.  Contact:  Dennis Lisk, Associate Planner, 425-556-2471 

 

 

 

                                                                       LEGAL NOTICE:  April 29, 2014 

 


